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Hello, I'm a Redlands resident who spends considerable time in Los Angeles with our granddaughter, and we go
to Griffith Park quite often. I'm also a medical/science writer who has written about the secondary effects of
rodenticides and unfortunately, was not that surprised to hear about P-22 getting poisoned.

What really surprised me, however, was the use of rodenticides at Griffith Park and Los Angeles' open spaces.
Please deal with this issue and remove rodenticide use. You're hurting the very solution to the problem, by
potentially poisoning hawks, coyotes, etc who eat the affected rodents.

Regards,
Linda Richards
315 Westwood Lane
Redlands CA 92373
909-793-1990


